Watsontown Borough
Committee Workshop
October 23,2017

OPENING: The October 23, 2017 Watsontown Borough Committee Workshop
was called to order by President Janet Rump at 7:00 pm. The meeting was held at the Borough Building
in Council Chambers at 318 Main Street, Watsontown. .

MEMBERS Members present were President Janet Rump, Harry Hefty
PRESENT: Dan Folk, Ken Hollenbach, Greg Miller, Todd Moyer, Mayor David Hontz,
Chief Witherite, and Borough Manager Jay Jarrett

OTHERS Rob Brown, Virginia Wirth, Stacie Adams and Brent Frey

Items Discussed: 1) The Borough Manager reported that the planned storm water work would be

delayed until spring due to a problem with the bid documents

2) Revised rules for the cemetery were discussed and will be included on the
November agenda.

3) Brief discussion was held regarding electric rates.

4) Brief discussion was held regarding the memorial committee

5) Brief discussion was held regarding Civil Service terms

6) The 2018 preliminary budget was reviewed in detail

ADJOURN: There being no further business to discuss, President Rump
adjourned the workshop at 8:49 PM

Respectfully submitted,
Jay Jarrett © -
Borough Manager




